
 
 

 

Two for One Offer  

5 to Give Away 

 

We really don’t want anyone to miss out on the upcoming CCAV 

Conference, so we are giving out Five Two for One Offers.  

If your Cemetery hasn’t been to a CCAV Conference before, grab 

your fellow Cemetery Volunteer and come along! 

It only comes once in a year, and would you really want to miss it?  

It’s always better when you can share the experience as we have so 

much to offer.  

Some of the topics we will be covering: 

Cyber Security – Reduce the risk. 

Managing conflict around the Trust/Board table 

Compassionate Gardens relating to cemeteries and inclusion for all. 

Environment and Sustainability – from little things big things grow 

The Australian Good Death Study 

Land acquisition and Vegetation and other overlays 

Social Media Hints & Tips 



 

There are tours of local cemeteries Class A & B’s looking at 

development of new areas, sustainability, memorialisation, heritage 

walks and QR technology. 

 

The suppliers will be showcasing their new products, be there to 

answer any questions and demonstrate how they can work with you 

and your cemetery. These include memorialisation, gardening 

equipment, digital records keeping, GPS location and mapping of 

graves, training information on grave safety and governance and 

much more. 

 

With a dinner to be held at Sovereign Hill, enjoying each other’s 

company, networking and meeting cemeteries and their Trusts over 

local food and some local music. 

 

Please send through your details to the Committee of Management 

by the 4.00pm Friday 17th February 2023 via email to:   

executiveofficer@ccav.org.au to be considered and we look forward 

to welcoming you to the Conference in March. 

T&C’s 

CCAV Non-Members and Members eligible. 

Eligible if your Cemetery has not been to a Conference within the last 

3 years. 

Only Trust Members, staff and recorded volunteer staff are eligible. 

Does not include accommodation. 

Includes Cemetery Tours, Welcome at Hop Temple, Thursday and 

Friday Sessions and the Dinner at Sovereign Hill. 
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